



Hello Comet Families,


I hope you all had a fun (and hopefully) relaxing summer break! We are all geared 
up over here for another great year at Creekside.


We were so happy to bring back our carnival, winter dance, pastries with 
parents, and movie nights last year. It was so great to bring our community 
together and see how successful they were.


We have so many wonderful events planned for this year— some of the events 
you know and love, and some exciting new ones as well— but we need your 
help as parent volunteers to make these events a reality.


If you are interested in joining our fun group of parent helpers, please feel free to 
send me an email at creeksidecomets.pta@gmail.com. We are always open to 
hearing fresh ideas, and it truly is a great way to meet other parents (and 
become friends) with members of our school community– I’m speaking from 
experience!


Please consider becoming a PTA Member! We are part of one of the oldest and 
largest advocacy groups for children, and our role at Creekside is an important 
one— we bridge the gap between families and the school itself. Even if you 
can’t dedicate time to volunteer or come to meetings, being a PTA member is 
just as important as it allows us to provide the fun our kids so deserve! We can’t 
do any of what we do without the support of our parent community.


You can join as an individual for just $17, or as a family for $32.


Please don’t hesitate to email me about how to become involved, how to join, or 
if you have any other questions!


Looking forward to working with many of you this year!


Sincerely,


Laura Jilizian

President, Creekside PTA
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